
 

 

 

  
HERITAGE VALLEY NEWSLETTER 

It is that time of year again, when the weather 
changes, daylight savings time starts, the trees 
come into bloom and lastly we partake in spring 
cleaning. Well spring cleaning is not just for 
homes, it is for your community as well. In that 
spirit; Heritage Valley  Community Organization 
will be hosting its first annual Community clean-
up on Saturday May 1st 2010 from 8am- 12noon. 
We will be cleaning up the section of Fairburn 
that runs adjacent to Heritage Valley as well as 
the streets of Heritage Valley. The amount of 
work that gets done depends on your 
participation! Afterwards we will have a 
community rally and potluck where residents can 
meet their neighbors and block captains and 
partake in refreshments. This will be a great 
event for the entire family to show community 
pride and involvement, we are calling on all 
grandmas, aunties, uncles, cousins, nieces, and 
nephews. 

If possible we are requesting that you pre-
register for the event so we can assess how many 
bags and other materials will be needed. You can 
register in one of two ways by either contacting 
Ms. Lang@ (404) 453-9140 or registering online 
www.keepatlantabeautiful.org and   going to the 
“connect with cleanups” page and sign up for the 
Heritage Valley clean-up. It is all of our 
neighborhood so please don’t leave the work up 
one person. 

The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized 

information to a targeted audience. Newsletters can be a 

great way to communicate with family and friends on a 

regular basis. 

You can tell stories about your life, your children’s 

activities, your vacations or travel plans, new pets, or 

whatever you want to tell those closest to you! You can 

add pictures, too. 

You can also find interesting articles and information for 

your friends to read by accessing the World Wide Web.  

Much of the content you put in your newsletter can also 

be used for your Web site. Microsoft Word offers a simple 

way to convert your newsletter to a Web publication. So, 

when you’re finished writing your newsletter, convert it 

to a Web site and post it. 

The purpose of a newsletter is to provide specialized 

information to a targeted audience. Newsletters can be a 

great way to communicate with family and friends on a 

regular basis. 

You can tell stories about your life, your children’s 

 We are leaving the responsibility 

of sharing your contact phone number with 

your neighbors on both sides of you, directly 

in front of you and with you street block 

captain so that we can watch out for each 

other and alert you of any suspicious activity 

in the neighborhood as well as happenings.  

Listed below is a list of crimes that recently 

occurred in the Heritage Valley Community 

obtained from Spotcrime.com.  

1) Burglary - 20XX PINE CONE DR - February 25, 

2010 

2) Burglary - 18XX GLENVIEW DR- January 06, 

2010 

3) Auto Theft - 35XX HERITAGE VALLEY RD- 

October 16, 2009 

Please get involved and get to know your 
neighbors and watch out for each other. 
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Participate in keeping Heritage Valley clean        

May 1, 2010  8am-12noon! 
. 

http://www.keepatlantabeautiful.org/


 

Being a block captain is hard job but it must be 
done in order to keep our neighborhood maintained, 
well informed and somewhat on the same page. The 
dedicated ladies and gentlemen that have 
volunteered to represent your block in 2010 deserve 
a pat on the back the next time you see them 
working on your block. These are  the people that 
represent your street in  monthly meetings , voice 
concerns on your block, distribute newsletters and 
notices in the rain and snow and  try to make  the 
neighborhood a better place. Several streets are 
still in need of a representative and that person is 
you. Please contact Mr. Strickland at (404) 344-8179 
if you are interested in becoming a block captain 
we need people to volunteer for the following 
streets. 

Glenview Circle (3 volunteers needed)!! 

Valley Ridge Drive (1 volunteer needed)! 

Listed below are Heritage Valley Block Captains: 

Heritage Valley Pine Cone  Mt. Gilead 

Leon Matthews Frank Birch Ruby Dozier 

(404) 713-7561 (404)344-5043 (404) 346-1079 
"Entire block" "Entire Block" "3439-3568" 

Rolling Green Glenview Dr. Mt. Gilead 

D. Kendell Ann Howard Frank Birch 

(404) 349-3738 (404)344-5221 (404) 344-5043 

"3498-3436" "1740-1886" "3401-3429" 

Rolling Green Glenview Dr. Valley Ridge Tr. 

E. Mc Cray Dara Towells L. Patterson 

(404)349-5488 (404)346-9878 (770)771-3828 

"3651-3590" "1640-1774" "Entire Block" 

Rolling Green Revere Rd Toll House Lane 

Willona Kenny Leonard Glynn Floyd Goodman 

(404)671-0824 (404)346-7446 (4040344-0481 

"3579-3499" "entire block" "Entire block" 

Ingledale Dr Valley Ridge Dr. Glenview Circle 

Tselani Lang BARBARA Williams Leware Johnson 

(404) 453-9140 (404)344-1818   

"entire block" "entire block' "3320-3246" 

 

2010 BLOCK CAPTAINS

 WORKING 

TO MAKE THE NEIGHBORHOOD A BETTER PLACE 

 

 

Please be a responsible dog owner by 
not allowing your dog to roam the neighborhood 
off leash and also by not tethering your dog 
unsupervised. It is illegal and very dangerous not 
only for your pet by also for others in the 
neighborhood and we want the neighborhood to 

be enjoyed by all.  Animal control (404) 794-0358 

PLEASE BE A RESPONSIBLE 

DOG OWNER 

2010 BLOCK CAPTAINS WORKING TO MAKE THE NEIGHBORHOOD A BETTER PLACE 
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Upcoming Events 

 
 March 27  March monthly community meeting  

12pm Ben Hill Recreation Center  

 Apr 5th-9th Annual Swing into Spring” Youth Tennis 

Camp sponsored by Councilman H. Lamar Willis, 

9am-1pm, McGee Tennis Center 820 Beecher Court SW, 

info: 404-330-6041, hlwilliw@atlantaga.gov.  8-17 years, 

lunch provided, no previous experience required.  Only 75 

spaces available.  Fax completed applications to 404-658-

6901. 

Topics: “Trees Atlanta” possible project other concerns. 

 April 24th April monthly Community Meeting 

12pm Ben Hill Recreation Center  

Topics: “TBD” 

 May 1st Community Cleanup  

8am-12pm Heritage Valley contact Ms. Lang (404)453-9140 

 May 3     Neighborhood Planning Unit-P (NPU-P) 

Monthly Meeting, 7 pm Ben Hill Christian Church, Sunset 

Drive at Kimberly Road SW.  

 May 29  May monthly community meeting  

12pm Ben Hill Recreation Center  

 

 

 

   

 

*****Keep a look out for a blue van placing signage in our 

neighborhood for roofing replacement. (Company - 

Three Star Roofing) 

 

 
 

 

Become an involved neighbor; join the Heritage Valley Community Organization today! 

mailto:hlwilliw@atlantaga.gov

